COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TERENURE-RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE 1

Tuesday, November 07, 2006

QUESTION No. 13

QUESTION: Cllr. Eamonn Walsh

"To ask the Manager to make a statement on Planning Application Ref No: SD06/A/0878 and to ask if he is aware of the Public Meeting held  on 23Oct at which concerned residents expressed great anger at the proposed development?"

 

REPLY:
Application Reg Ref SD06A/0878, received on the 11th of October 2006 proposes the demolition of existing dormer bungalow and garage and construction of 6 residential units with new vehicular  pedestrian access off Limekiln Drive and Limekiln Close consisting of a single storey block with attic conversion with 4 dormer windows and velux type rooflight, comprising  1x3 bed apartment & 1x2 bed apartment with first floor rear balcony;  a one and a half storey joined block consisting of 4x2 bed apartments with 8 dormer windows, 3 velux type rooflights and 2 first floor balconies to Limekiln Close;  6 off street car parking bays, a bin store and 6 secure bicycle spaces in the rear garden.

  

A decision is due on the is application on or before the 4th December 2006

 

The Planning Authority is not aware of the public meeting held on the 23rd of October, however, any valid third party objections received during the statutory period of five weeks will be taken into consideration during the determination of this application.

